
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: July 31, 2020 7:44 AM
To: James Stott; fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Jim Harris; Boulay, Francois (Ext.); Jim Harris
Subject: RE: Transparency - Revised for approval
Attachments: webpage Contract disclosure2bb.docx

Just one additional change – updated the overall domestic spend to 87% as per yesterday’s info from Program.

Bryan Blom

Directeur, Communications Approvisionnements
Services publics et Approvisionnement Canada - Gouvernement du Canada
Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca / Tél. : 819-420-5930 / Tél. cell. : 819-576-3396

Director, Procurement Communications
Public Services and Procurement Canada - Government of Canada
Bryan.Blom@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca / Tel: 819-420-5930 Cel: 819-576-3396

1 iir is Services publics el Public Services and
IM Approvisionnement Canada Procurement Canada

From: James Stott
Sent: July 31, 2020 7:33 AM
To: James Fitzmorris <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>
Cc: Jim Harris <Jim.Harris@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; François Boulay
<Francois.Boulay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Jim Harris <Jim.Harris@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: Transparency - Revised for approval

James,

Bryan may have other feedback, but I would suggest an edit to the opening text. In particular, rounding down the safe
restart agreement investment may not be well received. Also, we may want to talk about the overall envelope (greater
than 6B) as opposed to the actual spend so that future updates don’t come across as exceeding our budget. Also, this is
consistent with Bill’s testimony at committee.

From: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) [mailto:james.fitz-morris@canada.ca]
Sent: July 31, 2020 6:34 AM
To: James Stott <James.Stott@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Cc: Jim Harris <Jim.Harris@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; François Boulay
<Francois.Boulay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: Transparency - Revised for approval

here ,

Here is the page with the Minister’s mark-ups.
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We understand the Maple Leaf icon looks unlikely for today – so we can circle back on that one. The rest is really just
text edits

James

From: James Stott [mailto:James.Stott@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca]
Sent: July 30, 2020 12:28 PM
To: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>
Cc: Jim Harris <Jim.Harris@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Boulay, Francois (Ext.)
<francois.boulay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: Transparency - Revised for approval
Importance: High

James,

Based on feedback provided by the Minister, we’ve adjusted the attached (primarily the intro narrative text and the
inclusion of a domestic manfucturing table). There is still some fine tuning happening with certain contract values, but
this is largely final. To note, if we want to push this live tomorrow, it would be helpful to lock this content down today.

<< File: Transparency file - web page v15_clean.docx >>
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